
SGCNZ UOSWSF COVID-19 PHOTOGRAPHY 
 

Hello from Memory of Light Photography 
 
Owing to the Covid-19 situation, it will not be possible to take official photographs of performances this 
year. Instead, we are calling on your photography skills to help us showcase your group's talents. So 
student photographers, please take photographs of your group's performance. We will provide a gallery 
on the Memory of Light website to display your photographs and there will be an award for best 
photography of a performance.  
 
If you intend to submit photographs, send an email to memoryoflightnz@gmail.com with the name of 
your school and the title of your performance. After we receive your email, we will set up your gallery on 
the Memory of Light website and reply with instructions for how to upload photographs to the gallery. 
Please do not email your photographs directly to us. 
 
Photographs should be taken by students of a live performance. They should be of good quality and no 
larger than 10Mpix. You can use a DLSR camera or a mobile phone. There will be a limit of 40 
photographs per group. Photographs should be the originals and not significantly digitally altered. Minor 
edits such as spot removal and cropping are permitted. Groups will retain copyright to their 
photographs. 
 
 
We are looking forward to seeing some great photographs of your performances. As further 
encouragement for you to submit photographs, we would like to announce that any proceeds from the 
sale of your photographs will be donated to SGCNZ. Your photography will therefore help support 
SGCNZ. 
 
Furthermore, this year, we will offer a 25% reduction in our normal prices for digital downloads. Pricing 
information can be found here: 
 
https://www.memoryoflight.co.nz/Galleries/SGCNZ 
 
Remember, if you intend to submit photographs send an email to memoryoflightnz@gmail.com.  
 
Best of luck and happy snapping! 
  
Brian 
Memory of Light 
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